
 

 

MINUTES 
 

Demolition Review Committee 
Meeting 05/06/2022 
 
D. Choate called the meeting to order at 3:00 p.m. at the Rye Town Hall. 
Present were: David Choate, Elizabeth Sanborn, Frank Lagana 
 
Purpose: Request for demolition of 22 Jenness Avenue 
 
The Minutes from the 02/22/22 meeting could not be approved because those in attendance at 
that meeting, other than David Choate, were in attendance at this meeting.  Thus, they will be 
tabled until the next meeting when, hopefully, all the members of the DRC are in attendance. 
 
E. Sanborn made a motion that the house is neither architecturally important nor historically sig-
nificant. 
F. Lagana 2nd. 
Unanimous vote in favor. 
D. Choate will notify the Building Inspector that the Demolition Permit can be issued. 
 
New business:  D. Choate would like further discussion on the demolition review procedures in 
the zoning ordinance, but felt we need greater attendance at the meeting. 
 
No other business discussed at this time. 
 
E. Sanborn motioned to adjourn and F. Lagana seconded the motion. 
Unanimous approval. 
 
Meeting adjourned at 3:06 p.m. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Elizabeth Sanborn 


